
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
One’s News 

 
Aug. 29 - Sept. 2; Week #3 

 
 
Theme:  Snugglies (Stuffed Animals) 
Introductions: Circle & Square 
Bits:   None 
Manners:  Please & Thank You 
Vocabulary:  None 
 
Language: This week in Language, the children will enjoy many storybooks read to them.  They will 
also get to choose which book their teacher will read to them.  We will ask the children to bring 
stuffed animals to school this week so we can do a show and tell at language time.   
 
Craft & Writing: This week in Craft & Writing, the children will be learning two new shapes circle 
and square.  They will also be seeing the different sizes that some store products come in such as 
margarine bins, frozen containers, etc.  this will let them see the difference between circles and 
squares.  We will also be making blue and red cards with their names on them that they can practice 
seeing colors and the letters in their names.  We will introduce play dough to the children so they get 
to feel and learn how to play with it. 
 
Concept: This week in Concept, the children will learn how to stack and make a very big tower out 
of legos and soft blocks.  We will do a group activity to learn big vs small objects and which bin they 
belong in.  The children will also review red and blue from last week. 
 
Motor: This week in Motor, we will be introducing ball play using the basketball hoop and rolling the 
ball to each other.  We will also be playing Simon says game to learn to touch their heads, touch 
their knees and pat their stomach etc. to learn to point to all areas.  The children will also be 
practicing stair step skills. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
Sept. 5  Labor Day – School Closed 
 
REMINDER:  As an effort to keep our room as germ free as possible, PLEASE be sure to wash your 
child’s hands when coming into school.  Please remember to send your child to school in closed toe 
shoes to help prevent accidents on the playground.  Thank you! 
 
PLEASE BE SURE YOU ARE CHECKING YOUR CHILD’S FILE DAILY!! 
 
Have a great week!  
 
Ms. Jennifer & Ms. Donna 
 
You can find the newsletter on our  
website:  bobbienoonans.com   


